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Executive Board meeting 19 May 2025  

Summary of outcomes 

 

The Chair of the Executive Board, Mr Michael Schmid, opened the meeting and welcomed the members to 
the tenth meeting in 2025 of the Executive Board of Eurojust.  

 

Main discussions 

The Executive Board took note of the assessment conducted by the working group Own Initiative of the 
action plan Own Initiative 2023-2024. The Executive Board discussed the draft follow-up action plan Own 
Initiative 2025-2027.  

The Executive Board took note of the evaluation of the Retaining of Knowledge Project (2021-2023). The 
Executive Board discussed the suggested way forward to incorporate the retaining of knowledge in day-
to-day business. 

The Executive Board took note of the Annual Report 2024 of the Data Protection Officer.     

The Executive Board decided to accept the request to participate in the EU-ACT project ‘European Union 
Action Against Organised Crime and Terrorism’. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


